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The AGM was held on December 1st. During the
meeting the topics of discussions included; the 2024
financial year, ways to expand, equipment, coaching
and winter camps.
The 2025 Executive Board was also confirmed. The
members include;

President   Tina Markwart
Vice President   Brian Tancowny 
Treasurer   Wanda Westergard
Secretary   Siobhan Wood
Registrar   Kim Melton 
Equipment Director   Matt Manhard
Coaching Director   Chris Rogers
U13/U16 Division Director    Jessica Robertson
Sponsorship/ Fundraising Director    Davida  Rogers
Merchandise    Alyssa Knight 

The U9/ U11 Division Director position remains empty, if you are
interested in this role please reach out the the president Tina

(email listed below) to discuss what the role entails. 



As we close out another exciting and successful year of football. I wanted
to take a moment and say that as the president coming in half way
through the season I noticed a lot. This year was filled with challenges,
triumphs, and unforgettable moments that remind us how much we love
the game.
The unbelievable dedication and passion displayed by our players,
coaches, staff and the support from our families and sponsors made this
season one of the best. 
Looking to the future which is going to be a great one. I would like to
welcome all our new board members. I am very excited to have them part
of this amazing association and I know they’re going to do great things. 
We are committed and ensure that this next season will be even better
than the last, we will build on what we’ve learned. We will strengthen our
teams, and we will continue to uphold the values that make our club
successful in this sport. 
I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of my
board members from this season without you we would not gotten
through the rest of the season. We came together and worked as a team
and I couldn’t of done it without each and everyone of you. To all our
sponsors and to the city of Beaumont. Without you, we wouldn’t have had
a football season.
Let’s continue to show the world true spirit of this amazing game. 
Thank you again to each and every player, staff, coach, and everyone that
made the season successful your loyalty will never go unnoticed. I can’t
wait to see you again as we kick off the new season.

Together, we are ready for what’s ahead. 

Tina Markwart 
President 
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PRESIDENT - TINA MARKWART
PRESIDENT@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

VICE PRESIDENT - BRIAN TANCOWNY
VICEPRESIDENT@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

SECRETARY - SIOBHAN WOOD
ADMIN@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

REGISTRAR - KIM MELTON
REGISTRATION@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

COACHING DIRECTOR - CHRIS ROGERS
COACHING@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

TREASURER - WANDA WESTERGARD
TREASURER@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

U16 DIRECTOR - JESSICA ROBERTSON 
U13U16@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

EQUIPMENT DIRECTOR - MATT MANHARD
EQUIPMENT@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

MERCHANDISE - ALYSSA KNIGHT 
MERCHANDISE@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

FUNDRAISING/ SPONSORSHIP  DIRECTOR - DAVIDA ROGERS 
FUNDRASING@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

CONTACT DETAILS

UPCOMING EVENTS 
WINTER CAMPS - MORE DETAILS TO COME LATER 
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